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To My Holy Trinity Family:
	 This weekend is very special for us as we celebrate 
the Solemnity of the Most Holy Trinity. Our parish has been 
around since 1925. Jesus Christ and his message has been 
proclaimed at Holy Trinity in  Atwater Village for nearly one 
hundred years now. Our 100th Anniversary is fast approaching 
in 2025, we will have a yearlong  celebration starting in 2024 
to kick off our 100th year.
	 Congratulations once again, we made our 2022 Together 
in Mission goal. I am very proud of your generosity once 
again. May God reward you for the good that you do for God’s 
people. Now all the money received will be returned to us here 
at Holy Trinity. 
	 This past Sunday I had the honor of attending Fr. Daniel 
Lopez’s first mass at Holy Family in Glendale. Today I will be 
at St. John Vianney in Hacienda Heights at 10am for the first 
mass of Fr. Juan Gutierrez. Another busy weekend for me, but 
what a glorious occasion celebrating these new priests. If you 
do not see me this Sunday, that is where I will be. 
	 Please keep Fr. Mike in your prayers as he leads a 
youth retreat this week for high school young men. May  the 
Holy Spirit lead and guide you Fr. Mike and all of the teens 
on retreat. There will be around 80 teens going on this retreat, 
may they encounter Jesus Christ this week.
	 Have you turned in your Father’s Day Novena envelope 
yet? The novena begins next Sunday on Father’s Day and 
will run through Monday June 27th. You know the drill, the 
envelopes will be place at the side of the tabernacle for the 
duration of the novena.	
	 The Novena to the Most Sacred Heart of Jesus will run 
from June 15th through June 23rd daily after the 5:00pm mass. 
We will conclude with the celebration of the Most Sacred Heart 
of Jesus on Friday June 24th.
In Christ,

Fr. Ricardo
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SUNDAY OFFERINGS
The deposit amount for the Pentecost was $12,449.00. 
Thank you for your generosity and continued support 
of Holy Trinity Parish.

DID YOU KNOW?
Parents have a responsibility to report concerns they 
have about another person’s behaviors or actions that 
could put their children — or any children — at risk. 
These concerns are anything that makes the parent 
uneasy or uncomfortable, or anything that a child 
reports made them feel uneasy or uncomfortable. 
Some examples of seemingly little things that can 
be worth reporting include: A teacher covering her 
glass classroom door with artwork, eliminating the 
ability to see into the classroom from the hall; a youth 
ministry icebreaker activity, where teens have to 
pass a mint candy from person to person using only 
toothpicks in their mouth, despite the discomfort of 
some participants. For a copy of the VIRTUS® article 
“What is a ‘Concern’ that I Should Communicate?” 
visit http://www.la-archdiocese.org/org/protecting/
Pages/VIRTUS-Current-Online-Articles.aspx.

HOLY TRINITY—–MISA EN ESPANOL LOS 
DOMINGOS A LA 1PM
El grupo de oración en español les invitan que
vengan a participar en las alabanzas de Dios: canten, 
oren y de su testimonio. Cada viernes de las siete a 
nueve de la noche en la escuela.

  
HOLY TRINITY SCHOOL
Want to learn more about Holy Trinity School?  
Considering applying for admission for the 2022 - 
23 school year?  Just wondering what’s happening 
in the school?  This is a chance for current families, 
prospective families, parishioners, and community 
members to take a tour of the school, meet teachers 
and students, and have the opportunity to find the 
answers to those questions. We can’t wait to see you 
there!    


